
A week in politics is an eternity, we have only four weeks left !! 
 

JOIN US AGAIN this  

 
Saturday, January 19, NOON to 7 PM 

 
and each Saturday until the February 5 primary to call California voters in 

support of John Edwards Presidential Election 
 

This is a Bring Your Own Phone calling party, so bring your cell phones with 
free weekend minutes. 

 
We'll have everything else you need: call lists, scripts, snacks, and the 

camaraderie of other Edwards’ supporters. Stop by for a couple of hours or the 
whole day. Please read: http://news.yahoo.com/s/ap/20080106/ap_po/early_voting 

 
We need volunteers to help John Edwards WIN California ! 

 
Please RSVP with us the date of when you can 

come out. come out.  
  

 Meet up with us again on the follow dates; 
 Saturday, January 19  

Saturday, January 26  
Saturday, February 2  

  
Contact: Jodi Owen 

tjodio@aol.com   
(323) 668-2744 

*************************************************** 
 
OR LET US KNOW IF YOU'D LIKE TO 

HOST A CALLING PARTY !! 
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